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Rosemary Salmond - General Manager (Adult Community Services) 

From: Rosemary Salmond - General Manager (Adult Community Services) 

Sent: 20 July 2005 11:43 

To: Lesley Kent- Fareham Health Centre 

Subject: RE: Elderly Med contract (St Chris) 

Lesley, within the financial details on the front page of the service level agreement it is clearly stated that this 
agreement is for one year from September 1 st 2004 to August 31st 2005. You have therefore had a full year’s 
notice of the end of this agreement.My letter was to inform you as a courtesy that we would not be extending 
this agreement and to thank you and your partners for the large part they had played in helping us to 
successfully move the patients out of St Christopher’s. Paragraph 24 would only have been required if we had 
had to end the agreement within year. Rosemary 

..... Original Message ..... 

From’ Kent Lesley PAH Fareham Health Centre_PO16 7ER [mailto:[ ....................... Co_.d_.e..__A._ ...................... 
Sent= 18 July 2005 15:43 
To’ Rosemary Salmond - OT District Advisor (~ZZZZZZ~.~_~_~ZZZZZZ~i) 
Subject; Elderly Med contract (St Chris) 

Rosemary 

Thank you for your letter of the 14th July. 

Having considered the contract signed 30th September 2004, we (the partners and I) are of the opinion 

that under terms and conditions paragraph 24, Termination of this Service Agreement "must be 

preceded by the party concerned giving at least 6 months notice in writing of its wish to terminate." 

Is it the PCT’s intention to notify us as of the 31 st August 2005 that the contract will be ceasing 
6 months hence? 

Lesley Kent 

Business Manager 

Dr Jordan and Partners 

20/07/2005 


